WATER RESOURCES DEPARTMENT INTEROFFICE MEMO
September 28, 1995

TO: Fiscal Section

FROM: Larry Nunn, Transfer Specialist

SUBJECT: Transfer 7031 and File 72441

In a meeting with Steve Sanders and Steve Applegate, we decided
to change our mind again. We will process file 72441, instead of
Exchange 7031.

Therefore the fees will need to be moved back to file 72441.
Please move $292.00 from file Transfer E-7031, Receipt 87525, to

file 72441. This move is made to re-open File 72441 and close
Transfer File E-7031.

LARRY H. NUNN
Senior Water Right Examiner



